
GEOGRAPHY CLUB INFORMATION:

Twice a month, usually on a Wednesday from 2:45 to 3:30, 
Geography Club will meet to discuss different countries’ cultures, 
geography, etcetera as we look at objects and dine on food from 
those countries. All SJRS students are welcome. A good time is 
usually had by all!

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, May 7, 2008. We will be 
discussing Italy. See you there!

Sincerely,
Lesley Brochu-Scott, Adviser to the Geography Club


